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MGL Eastside Access Project Begins at Mariachi Plaza Station 
 
Today, Metro Deputy CEO Paul Taylor joined Los Angeles Councilmember and Metro 
Director José Huizar and other city officials for the groundbreaking ceremony of the Metro 
Gold Line (MGL) Eastside Access Project. The event, held at the Mariachi Plaza Station, 
marked the beginning of the $30 million project to make improvements for better access to 
all eight Eastside stations from Little Tokyo to East Los Angeles through Boyle Heights. 
Funding is provided by Measure R. Completion of the project is expected by 2019. 
Channels 2/9, 7, 34, Downtown News and Los Angeles Independent covered the event. 
Stories are expected to run today and tomorrow. 
 
Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Construction Notice 
 
Continued Sewer Activities 
This notice is to inform the public of continued advanced utility relocations. Metro’s 
Contractor, Metro Builders will continue construction at 59th Place between 8th Avenue and 
Crenshaw Boulevard. Construction work will continue through approximately late June 
2013. The anticipated work hours are Monday through Friday, from 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., 
weather permitting. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.  
 

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/130423_Continued_Relo_Sewer.pd
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